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The 2014-2015 Sacajawea PTA Nominating Committee submits the following PTA members for 

consideration to the following elected offices for 2015-2016: 

 

 

For Office of President:  OPEN     

 
 

For Office of Vice President:  OPEN     

 
 

For Office of Secretary:  Stephanie Seley     

 
 

For Office of Treasurer:  OPEN     

 

 

The Nominating Committee Report will be read at the next General Meeting, March 11, 

2015 at 6:00pm in the Media Center.  At that time, there will be an opportunity to make 

additional nominations from the floor before a vote is taken.  (10 Member Quorum required.)  

Therefore, if you or someone you know is interested in any of the above positions, please bring 

them to the attention of the membership at that time. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted by your Nominating Committee, 

 

 

 

Angela Arnett, 360-571-9081        (Signature) 

angela_arnett@hotmail.com 

 

Zuka Haarberg, 360-574-4266       (Signature) 

zuka5neal@hotmail.com 

 

Brianna Welburn, 360-695-6699       (Signature) 

bwelburn@hotmail.com 

 

 



Could you be 

Sacajawea Elementary PTA 

President, VP, Secretary, or Treasurer? 

Could you could co-chair with someone? 

WE THINK YOU COULD!!! 
 

Are you respectful, responsible, and committed to helping 

PTA improve communication and collaboration with the 

school?  Can you attend 2nd Wed. 6pm-7pm PTA meetings? 

Then we need you! 
 

***Free Training Provided*** 
 

Sacajawea Elementary PTA (Parent Teacher Association) is a Non-

Profit 501(c)3 organization.  It would be GREAT experience! 
 

We have other non-elected board positions too! If we could 

get 18-24 parents doing ONE position GREAT we could 

increase organization and have fun!!!  Many of our current 

PTA volunteers have been holding multiple positions over 

the past few years, but we would be overjoyed for some new 

friendly faces to ease the load… 
 

"Everybody can be great... because anybody can serve. You don't have to have a 

college degree to serve. You don't have to make your subject and verb agree to 

serve. You only need a heart full of grace. A soul generated by love." 

-Martin Luther King Jr. (1929-1968); activist, civil rights leader 

 

Contact sacpta@yahoo.com 
or 

any of the CURRENT Executive Committee Officers: 
President Katie Jeffries, VP Angela Arnett, 

Secretary Stephanie Seley, Treasurer Zuka Haarberg 

mailto:sacpta@yahoo.com

